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November 18, 2019

Thank you to all our families who participated in our November All School Mass 
celebration yesterday.  This is a wonderful way to show the faith formation that takes 
place at Holy Spirit Catholic School.  

As you know, our auction committee is in full swing.  We look forward to another 
successful event to  benefit your children and the programs we provide.  Attached is a 
donation request letter.  I urge you to consider in what way/s you can help the 
committee and our school in this important event.  We need everyone’s support!

Our December All School Mass will be in conjunction with the Guadalupe Mass at the 
Events Complex on Dec. 15th at 3:00pm.  Mark your calendars!

�
November 18, 2019

Thank you to all our families who participated in our November All School Mass 
celebration yesterday.  This is a wonderful way to show the faith formation that takes 
place at Holy Spirit Catholic School.  

As you know, our auction committee is in full swing.  We look forward to another 
successful event to  benefit your children and the programs we provide.  Attached is a 
donation request letter.  I urge you to consider in what way/s you can help the 
committee and our school in this important event.  We need everyone’s support!

Our December All School Mass will be in conjunction with the Guadalupe Mass at the 
Events Complex on Dec. 15th at 3:00pm.  Mark your calendars!


